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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 8:20 AM
To: 'Chad.Stanley@Ferguson.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Seminole County Resident

Good morning Mr. Stanley, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Chad.Stanley@Ferguson.com [mailto:Chad.Stanley@Ferguson.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 9:38 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Seminole County Resident 
 
I am a concerned Sweetwater Oaks resident in Seminole County.  Please vote no on the proposed water rate 
hike. 
 

Chad Stanley 
Sales Center Manager 
Ferguson Enterprises 
10355 S Orange Ave, Ste. B. Orlando, Fl  32824 
T:407-856-5161  C:407-948-4840   
E: chad.stanley@ferguson.com 
www.fergusononline.com 




